2016 SWMP Draft Update / Public Review and Comment
Instructions

Starting July 14, 2016 and ending on August 15, 2016 - The Weber County 2016 Storm Water
Management Plan (SWMP) is posted on the Weber County Engineering WEB Site for Public Review and
Comment.

Hard copies are also found at The Weber Center 2380 Washington Boulevard, Ogden, Utah

1. atthe Office of Engineering and Planning Front Counter
2. at the Office of the County Clerk Front Counter
3. atthe County Commissioners Office

A hard copy can also be found at the Weber County Library @ 2462 Jefferson Avenue, Ogden Utah
84401

Review comments can be sent by email to: Bfrandsen@co.weber.ut.us

Or by mail to:

Weber County Engineering Department
2380 Washington Boulevard

Suite 240

Ogden, Utah 84401

Attention: 2016 SWMP Review

Please note the contents of each appendix are filed separately due to their size.

For questions and other comments Mr. Frandsen can be reached at the Weber Center Engineering
Office @ 801 399-8054 or by email: Bfrandsen@co.weber.ut.us



